Electronic Titling Solution
November 2023 Update

E-Titling Discovery Phase 1
We are very excited to officially announce our partnership with Deloitte for Phase 1 of Indiana’s E-Titling Solution.

As a partner for E-Titling Phase 1, Deloitte’s charge for discovery is the following:
e Evaluate and recommend design for Partial Service Provider (PSP) APIs.
e Perform E-Titling analysis for PSP, Auction, and Leasing Company stakeholders.

e Reassess BMV’s E-Titling considerations as outlined in the AAMVA Jurisdiction Considerations for
Electronic Titling Whitepaper based upon BMV’s PSP Dealer-centered approach for Phase 1.

o Review and assess current STARS title data attributes and values for alignment with national standards.

e Prepare E-Titling Identity Management and Electronic Signature recommendations for approach, policy,
and solution.

e Perform an architecture review of BMV’s current titling components to assess potential architecture
changes required for E-Titling.

e Validate Phase 1 Minimum Viable Product (MVP) objectives and finalize the functional and technical
requirements for the MVP Phase 1 solution.

One of the first steps in Phase 1 is to evaluate and incorporate input and feedback from the titling community via
a stakeholder analysis exercise. To that end, we began discussions with stakeholders at AAMVA’s Region 3
Conference and received meaningful feedback. Stakeholders engaged at the conference, and since, include:
Insurance Auto Auction, Copart, DealerTrack, eDealer Services, iProov, National Automobile Dealers Association,
SecureTA. We plan to reach out to stakeholders who we have not already engaged to schedule time for them to
provide feedback.

As a reminder, the goals of these discussions are to:

o Identify distinct requirements for each stakeholder type.

e Solicit recommendations for reuse of designs and approaches implemented in existing E-Titling solutions
in other jurisdictions.

e Identify any concerns and risks.

e Determine stakeholder readiness and gather input on project timeline.

e Gather feedback on desired program improvements for PSP functions and solutions.
e Determine required vs. desired PSP improvements for E-Titling Phase 1 MVP.

If we don’t reach out to you but you would like to offer feedback, please email us at ELTHelpdesk@bmv.in.gov.
Your input will shape the design of the E-Titling program in Indiana!

We plan to wrap Phase 1 Discovery by February 15, 2024 with an output of a statement-of-work (SOW) that will
outline the work required to implement E-Titling Phase 1.




E-Lien Updates
As of 11/28/2023, the BMV has issued 1,042 ELT ID numbers to 804 lending institutions who are participating
through one of the program’s approved Service Providers.

Service Provider Indiana E-Lien Status

DDI Technology Approved
Dealertrack Approved
PDP Group, Inc Approved
VINTek Approved
SecureTA Approved
Opus Beginning onboarding
Indiana Department of Revenue Anticipated Project Kickoff — Jan 2024
Indiana Department of Child Services Project Underway
Don’t Lienholders who conduct at least 12 lien transactions annually were required to use the e-lien

solution as of July 1, 2023. For more information, reach out to one of our approved service
providers or visit our website: https://www.in.gov/bmvl/titles/electronic-lien-and-titling-overview/

Forget!
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